The Connection Update

January 28, 2020

Koffi & Elisabeth Wodome,
National Church Planter, Togo, West Africa

Dear Faithful Prayer Partners and Financial Supporters,

Greetings in the precious Name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.

We made it safely back to Togo on December 4th and rested few days. Joshua
also came for Christmas. The following Sunday, December 8, was our annual
church conference. Both churches gathered together for worship and fellowship in
the church of Kove. The theme of the conference was “The Christian and Works: A
Biblical Perspective". At the beginning of the conference, we received a warm
welcome. It was so good to see all the brethren we missed and to meet the new
ones who joined the church of Tamany.

The Christmas gifts were shipped and arrived in November prior to our return. On
Sunday, December 15, we went to the church of Tamany and distributed the gifts to
the children.

Joshua came home on December 20 for Christmas and Koffi gave him the

opportunity to preach in the church of Tamany. Using Genesis 22, he challenged
the congregation to love and trust the Lord with their whole life. After the morning
service in Tamany, we continued to Togokome to distribute the Christmas gifts to
the children who were waiting for us. All the children from the three churches say
thank you for thinking about them and for sending precious gifts to them for Christmas. Special thanks to Salem
Baptist Church and Peace Haven Baptist Church who provided for the gifts.

On New Year's Eve, we held services in both churches but our family stayed in the
church of Kove where we showed the Jesus movie and prayed until midnight to
welcome the New Year. We exchanged wishes before going home around 1:30
AM.

We have one sad piece of news to share with you. All the children of one family
that regularly comes to church in the village of Kove just lost their father who
faithfully provided for their needs. Please pray that the Lord will care for them.

Brothers and sisters, thank you so much for all your prayers and support for us. We have just begun the New Year
and there is a lot planned and a lot to accomplish. Please pray for us that the Lord will give us strength and wisdom.




Praises

Praise God for our 30th wedding anniversary, December 21.
Praise the Lord for safe travel back to Togo.

Praise the Lord for Joshua's safe travel back to the US.
Praise the Lord for growth in the church of Tamany.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for the Lord’s guidance in our life and ministry.
Please pray that the Lord will provide for the orphans.

Thank you for your prayers and financial support.
HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Together we reach Togo for Christ!

Koffi, Elisabeth, and Samuel Wodome
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